
 
 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

Being a special communication to residents  
 

          

 26th January 2017 
                               
 

Vacancy on ResCom 
Leader of Governance Portfolio 

 
 
 
Dear fellow Residents, 
 
As most of you are aware Dick Townsend has stepped down for this position due 
to current circumstances.  It is a vital portfolio and we desperately need someone 
with legal or business experience to offer to take over from Dick at least until the 
2017 ResCom elections in July. 
 
The task entails a ResCom meeting one morning a month and attending to any 
legal or quasi legal matters that occur.  It is after all in all of our collective interests. 
 
If you are in a position to take this over for the present (or want more info) please 
URGENTLY contact myself, or any other ResCom member.  
           
 
Best regards,  
 
Graham Langmead 
Unit 66 
 
 

*ResCom: Chairman: Graham Langmead; Deputy Chairman: Robin Slogrove; Social: Jean Spurr & Sue Jackson;               
Catering: Judy McLaren; Environment: Hennie du Preez; Security: Tess Sleigh; Governance Open;                            

Finance: Cecil Fann; Healthcare: Atholie Preacher; Projects: Basil Bold; Communication: Graham Langmead. 

+ManCom Representative from ResCom are Chairman and the Deputy Chairman 


